
 
 
Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) 
will be accepting bids for a mill and resurface 
project on M-65 near Posen in Presque Isle county. 
Bid packages will contain specifications, quantities, 
requirements and contact information and are 
available at MDOT Alpena TSC, 1540 Airport Rd, 
Alpena, MI 49707 or can be requested 
electronically by emailing precorde@michigan.gov. 
MDOT retains the right to reject any and all bids. 
Bidders must be state prequalified contractors. 
Bids will be accepted until?? (determined by 
county) 
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